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IOWA RBA (319)338-9881 for 1/29/96

BIRDS MENTIONED:
Glaucous Gull

Thayer’'s Gull

Lesser Black-backed Gull
Black-legged Kittiwake
Eurasian Tree Sparrow
Red-shouldered Hawk
Long-eared Owl
Short-eared Owl
Northern Goshawk
Ring-necked Pheasant
Carolina Wren
Yellow-rumped Warbler

The weather of last week certainly curtailed birding activity, except for feeder
watche#,  The highlights were all GULLS along the Mississippi River.

In the southeast in the Quad Cities area on the 25th, two first-year GLAUCOUS
GULLS, a first-year THAYER'S GULL, and an aduit LESSER BLACK-BACKED GULL
were seen from the Butterworth Parkway along the Moline, lllinois waterfront,
and a little farther upstream, a first-winter BLACK-LEGGED KITTIWAKE was
spotted from the levee and bike path at the end of 7th Street in East Moline. In
Muscatine County, EURASIAN TREE SPARROWS were found again in a yard near
Muscatine on the 25th, Take hiway 61 bypass south, and at Sampson Street, go
west a half mile to the Bank’s residence at 2393 Mittman Road. In lowa County at
the Amana Colonies on the 25th, the RED-SHOULDERED HAWK was observed once
again along hiway 151 just north of the lowa River bridge. Previous sightings in
the past two weeks have been south of the lowa River bridge and at Homestead
across hiway 6 from the Double Circle Coop. LONG-EARED and SHORT-EARED

OWLS were found again in the pine grove southeast of the Amana visitor's center on

the 25th.

In the northwest in Ida County on the 27th, a NORTHERN GOSHAWK was observed
chasing a RING-NECKED PHEASANT west of Moorehead Park near Ida Grove. In
Carroll County. a CAROLINA WREN at a feeder in Carroll was quite far northwest in
the state.

In the northeast in Allamakee County, a YELLOW-RUMPED WARBLER was found in
a cedar grove near the intersection of county road A-26 and English Bench Road on
the 27th.

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
jfuller@dentistry-po.dentistry.uiowa.edu
IOUFULLER@aol.com
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